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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE – TRAFFIC ADVISORY  
 

US 101 (Ventura Freeway) Ramp Closures and Street Closure in 
Agoura Hills for Special Event on April 22 

  
Closures Scheduled Between 6 a.m. and 2 p.m. on April 22, Earth Day 

 
AGOURA HILLS — The California Department of Transportation (Caltrans) advises 
motorists and residents to be aware of ramp and street closures on U.S. Highway 101 
(Ventura Freeway) and Liberty Canyon Road between 6 a.m. and 2 p.m. April 22 for a 
special event. 
 
The public is urged to use other routes and avoid traveling in the vicinity of Liberty 
Canyon Road and Agoura Road during those hours.  
 
The closures are scheduled as follows between 6 a.m. and 2 p.m.: 
 

• Northbound and Southbound US 101 Off-Ramps and On-Ramps at Liberty 
Canyon Road will be closed. 

• Northbound Liberty Canyon Road will be closed at Agoura Road. 
 
Motorists in the area are strongly advised to allow extra travel time, expect significant 
delays and watch for pedestrians and congestion on Agoura Road and Liberty Canyon 
Road. 
 
The closure schedule and locations are subject to change. To see current lane and 
ramp closures and traffic conditions at any time, visit QuickMap.dot.ca.gov.  
 
Caltrans reminds drivers to “Be Work Zone Alert” and “Slow for the Cone Zone.” 
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